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The season is well and truly over and winter is here. One ongoing job is thinning the depth of the hedge. We’re taking it back to 80cm to ease the cutting and increase air blowing over the surface of the green. A few of us have been going down for a few hours at a time and have progressed well. I have even got help from Waverley in removing it off site. This coming Sunday 17th looks like a good weather day. Please come and join us and we may be able to complete it, bring along loppers and secateurs, if you have them. 1030 onwards.

Once again, we are having a pre-Christmas drink at Spoons this coming Wednesday 20th at 1900, when the December 50/50 will be drawn, not forgetting the Xmas special draw as well. You must be in it to win it. 
Contact Martin Thomas if you want to join the 50/50 club.

As agreed at the AGM, may I remind you the minimum £20 initial subs payment is due before 31st January. Peter is happy for it to be paid at any time before then, please remember to put your name in the comments if by bank transfer.
A reminder, this is because Bowls Surrey/ Bowls England have brought the affiliation date forward and we can’t be out of pocket if we pay and you don’t join. So, if we don’t get the initial payment, you won’t be affiliated.

Three counties competition entries must also be in before 31st January, if you want to participate, please contact Robin.

You can now take Jumble to the club, leave in the dining room alcove. Please bear in mind the club is poorly insulated, so not good storing conditions.

Offer from Rob Boxall (Member and Sponsor).
I have a deal for family and friend members for last week of Christmas. 
2 x carpets deep cleaned and deodorised £60, whole house 1 bed £85, 2 bed £100, 3 bed £130 and 4 bed £160. 10% of every clean will be donated back to the club.
01276 767444 www.elliotscarpetcleaning.co.uk

If you no longer want to receive this email, please let me know.
Barry, Hon Sec, GFBC.
